
RBTT Bank sponsors their second Fun Walk 

 
 Edna Farro, President of the RBTT Bank announced on at a press conference on Thursday 

morning the advent of the RBTT Fun Walk 2006 to take place on Sunday, November 5. Present at the 

conference and representing IDFRE, who will organize and conduct the walk, were Patrick Werleman, 

director of IDFRE and Willy Willems, coordinator.  

 Representing RBTT along with Ms. Farro was Sales and Marketing Manager Robert Moons, who 

explained the prize systems for the fun walk, which encourages groups to participate for some excellent 

prizes. The main goal of the walk is to encourage healthy activity, but an additional incentive to participate 

is felt will also help motivate.  

 The six kilometer walk will begin in the parking lot at Arashi at 4:00 PM and the route will head 

south down the Malmokweg past Tierra Del Sol and back again. The cost for entry is five florins ($2.85) 

per person, which entitles the entrant to a souvenir tee shirt of the walk, bottled water and juice, and fresh 

fruit afterwards. Groups desiring to compete for the prizes must be a minimum of six persons consisting of 

three male and three female members. IDEFRE organizers request that groups sign up by November 1, and 

that group heads meet at their offices by the Certified Mega Mall on November 3 at 7:30 PM to receive 

final instructions.  

 The prizes offered for groups are for the Liveliest Group and most Creative (in their uniforms) and 

for the youngest and oldest groups. Each member of the liveliest and most creative groups will receive 

seventy-five florins prize money. There are also fifty florin certificates for the oldest and youngest teams to 

cross the finish line first. The first five individual entrants over the finish line will receive awards of 125 

florins, 100 florins, 75 florins, 50 florins and 25 florins in descending order. Willy Williams emphasized 

during the meeting that registration to compete for these prizes is required by November 1. General 

participation and registration can be on the afternoon of the walk, though for organizers to be sure to 

provide enough refreshments and tee shirts registration by the deadline is ideal. However, for those wishing 

to compete, registration by the deadline is required. Forms to register can be obtained at the IDEFRE office 

and all branches of the RBTT Bank.  

 The management of RBTT bank encourages all to participate in this last major IDEFRE event for 

the year, and hope to see everyone enjoying a healthful and fun afternoon on Sunday, November 1. For 

more information, contact Willy Willems at telephone # 582-4987. 


